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Across

1. "Just listen for a 
minute"

10. Volkswagen compact

15. Crooner who played a
singer in "The 
Godfather"

16. Unit measure for chili

17. Suit contestants

18. Site of Hercules's first
labor

19. Haley hero

20. Floors

21. Correct

22. Grunge rock hub

24. Provided nourishment
for

25. "Born Free" author 
Joy

29. Silent film comedian 
Ben

34. Northeast nickname

38. Evermore

40. Ones deciphering 
messages

41. Of an 18th century 
music style

42. San Diego Marine 
Corps station whose 
name means "sea view"

44. Smarted

47. Glue back

53. Doll

54. Yankees broadcaster 
__ Allen

56. High men and low 
women

57. Match up (with)

58. Elderly

60. Not, in Nuremberg

61. Kick off the guest list

62. Accessory for Mr. 
Peanut

63. "Thinking Out Loud" 
artist

Down

1. Programmer's 
solutions

2. Actress Kemper

3. Sister brand of 
KitchenAid

4. "Something to Talk 
About" singer

5. Big Apple sports 
mascot

6. LAX listing

7. Made a pig of oneself?

8. Golden rule word

9. Horseshoes turn

10. "9 to 5" star

11. Basic

12. Not wild

13. Musician Reznor

14. "Gabriela, Clove and 
Cinnamon" author Jorge

23. NBA Hall-of-Famer 
Bob

26. Bottomless pit

27. Latin pronoun

28. Bolivian blood

29. Bumbler Baxter on 
"The Mary Tyler Moore 
Show"

30. Uintah and Ouray 
Reservation inhabitant

31. Sport, for short

32. Important time for 
many seniors

33. Penniless folks

35. Room in a harem

36. Pale

37. Newspaper inits. 
since 1851

39. Melodic bit

43. HBO sports agent

44. Uses a QR code

45. Flower named for its 
resemblance to a turban

46. Erie Canal city

48. Max of video game 
fame

49. Naproxen, 
commercially

50. Connector of floors

51. Cake, in Cali

52. City on the Ruhr

54. Way

55. City founded during 
the Cherokee Strip land 
run

59. Med. research org.


